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AERC RECYCYCLING SOLUTIONS supports the proposed changes to Part 6, Section 1410, simplifying
energy efficient retrofits for existing lighting systems. The proposed language is an improvement over
the existing Code language and will reinvigorate the California market for energy efficient lighting

retrofits.

As currently written, conformance to the Title 24 standards increases the costs of energy efficient
projects to the point where the high costs are inhibiting the sale of such systems, and inhibiting the

State of California from reaching its energy reduction goals.

The high costs also have a negative effect on property owners, suppliers of energy efficient lighting

systems and other vendors involved in the energy efficient lighting industry.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Frank Alioto

Vice-President, Western Region
AERC Recycling Solutions, Inc.
Hayward, California

1475 Crocker AVENUE, HaywarDp, CA 94544
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